
The Board hereby announces that the Finance Director, Mr. Samson 
Mavende, has decided to leave the Company on the Ȃǿth April ȁǿȁȀ to 
pursue other interests. He was also the Company Secretary and has 
been with the company for four years.

The Board, management and staff would like to thank Mr. S. Mavende 
for his contribution to the Company and wish him well in his future 
endeavours.

By order of the BoardBy order of the Board

B. P. Nyajeka
Board Chairman
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